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President’sMessage
October is the 
month of gratitude, 
thanksgiving and 
“settling in”!  Re-
flecting on the start 
of this new school 
year, I continue 
to marvel at those 
around me who 
generously and con-
sistently embrace 

By January 2017, our community will see 
the outcome of 18 months of meetings, 
discussions, surveys, multiple revisions 
and design, along with the very capable 
guidance of Children and Youth Solutions, 
as our Strategic Plan will be rolled out. I 
am delighted and proud that the Strategic 
Plan is anchored in our SNJM Charism 
and Mission; your voices were heard loud 
and clear to ensure our ethos, identity and 
school culture are intentionally infused and 
proclaimed as the next five years unfold. 
Below are sacred words which express the 
SNJM charism to serve women, children 
and the poor.  

“We describe core values of our charism 
as hospitality, dedication to women and 
children, concern for the poor, dedication 
to justice and love for Jesus and Mary. All 

the call to dedicate their time, talent or 
treasure for the benefit of our students and 
to honor our SNJM roots who started pav-
ing the path almost 150 years ago!

Mrs. Connie Yunyk (Scerbo ’77)

Senior School Principal’s Message
Mrs. Michelle Klus

It is hard to believe that we have completed the first six 
weeks of school already. Both students and teachers are 
settling in nicely to a routine. So much has been accom-
plished already in both extra-curricular and curricular 
areas. Our volleyball, hockey and cross country teams 
are off to a great start. In addition, our debate, choral 
music and all of the other clubs are off and running.  

We take pride in making sure that all students get off to a great academic 
start. Each year in October, faculty meets to discuss students who may 
be experiencing challenges academically, socially and/or behaviorally. If it 
is determined that an action plan is required for your daughter following 
the student-centered meeting on October 28, our Student Support Team 
(consisting of Administration, Resource, Campus Ministry, Guidance 
and Career Counseling) creates an action plan early in the school year. 
This may include a conversation with parents and students or a Child 
Guidance Clinic professional, or a referral to Ms. Bohonos and/or  
Ms. Sigurdson to help students work through a defined challenge.  
On October 26, SMA will host a “Studying Skills Evening” where practi-
cal suggestions for fostering strong study habits and reducing anxiety at 
school and in the home will be presented. Details are found on Page 2 of 
this newsletter. 
Note that November Progress Reports will go home with your daughter 
on Wednesday, November 16. Please return the interview request form 
as soon as possible as the interview sessions tends to fills up quickly
A reminder to visit the SMA website on a regular basis as well as read the 
weekly Communiqué sent via email. Let’s keep the fire burning this year 
as we Hold High the SMA Torch!

As the leaves drop and the weather becomes a bit 
more brisk, the junior school students are settling 
into their new homerooms and new routines. 
September flew by, with two major events for our 
junior students: Grade 7 camp and the junior 
Walk for Cancer.
During camp, our grade 7 students had the 

opportunity to develop new connections with their classmates, 
face unique challenges and increase their awareness of their faith 
connections. Our symbol for reflection and prayer at camp was a 
rainbow representing God’s sign of hope for us and his faith in our 
ability to seek hope in every day.
During the Walk for Cancer, the grade 8 students raised funds in 
support of Cancer Care Manitoba and ended the day with a wide 
variety of fun activities to celebrate their participation in this event.   
On the academic front, October and November bring a greater 
awareness of, and immersion in the processes of learning: com-
municating, collaborating, critical thinking and creating as our 
students work to increase their capabilities in the wide variety of 
curricular outcomes. Every day, our junior school students respond 
to our community’s call to personally develop character and citi-
zenship as they journey through this part of their lives. This is not 
easy all the time, but we continue to mentor them along the way.
My thanks to all teachers who give so freely of their time and 
talents to ensure that our youngest school community members 
are nurtured and celebrated. Amidst the busy-ness of life and many 
co-curricular and extra-curricular activities, I encourage all to find 
a sense of balance that enhances well-being and growth and op-
portunities to “just be”.

Junior School Principal’s Message
Mrs. Carol-Ann Swayzie (van Es ’80)

is divine gift; a unique manifestation of 
the Spirit instilled in Mother Marie-Rose 
and the Congregation she founded, so that 
God’s presence on earth might be revealed 
through us to cast fire on the earth.” 

I am confident these words will inspire you 
as they inspire our faculty, staff and me to 
answer the call to be a People of Hope.

Please come say hello over the next few 
months at International Day (hosted by the 
Parents’ Guild), Burning Bright Speaker 
Series featuring Lesley Sacouman SNJM, 
sports games/tournaments, You’re a Good 
Man, Charlie Brown! (drama production) 
and Cocktails on the Crescent (hosted by 
the Alumnae Association) – the school is 
bustling with activity, indeed a true sign of  
a special and giving community.
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and lovely baskets for our Student Art and 
Rainbow Auctions. You will also have an op-
portunity to purchase wonderful baking at 
the bake sale. Come out and experience this 
day in support of our daughters. Admission 
is free and everyone is welcome.
Cultural Entertainment 
Cultural groups will perform in Alumnae 
Hall from 12:45 to 3:30 p.m. There will be 
prize draws between acts for everyone who is 
in attendance. 
Rainbow Auction Donations
Each class is preparing a themed basket. 
Donations should be sent back to your 
daughter’s homeroom. List of themes for 
each class is on SMA website.
Volunteers
Parents play a huge role in the success of
International Day. Volunteers are needed
for two hour shifts the day of International

Sunday, November 6, 2016 
Mass: 10:30 a.m. 
Pavilions Open: 11:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
Cultural Entertainment: 12:45 to 3:30 p.m. 

Please join SMA in Celebrating 42 years of 
International Day! Our annual Interna-
tional Day is the main fundraising event 
organized by the Parents’ Guild and it is 
a very important event, as all funds raised 
go to annual special projects and enhanced 
programming for our girls. 

The International Day Committee is busy 
preparing a very special day for families and 
friends of SMA. The day will begin with 
Mass in Alumnae Hall at 10:30 a.m., fol-
lowed by tours of cultural exhibits, enter-
tainment and wonderful homemade food! 
Students are busily preparing art pieces 

International Day
Parents’ Guild

Day. Sign up on the 
SMA website (under 
the Parent tab select 
“Volunteering”) or 
contact Volunteer Co-
ordinator,  
Christa Giesbrecht at  
c_giesbrecht@mts.net.
 
International Day 
Cash Raffle
The Cash Raffle draw will take place on 
International Day at 3:00 p.m. Raffle books 
are $50 each (10 tickets at $5 each). Each 
student is asked to sell one book of tickets. 
Each day until October 17th a table will be 
set up between 8:00 a.m. - 8:30 a.m. and 
12:30 p.m. - 1:30 p.m. outside of the Cor-
ner Store where a volunteer parent will take 
raffle books and money, and issue additional 
raffle books if requested. Deadline 
for all raffle tickets and monies is Monday 
October 17th.

Supporting Adolescents in Today’s World
Blog Post 
Managing the unique realities and dif-
ficulties of friendships in the teen years:
http://smceducationblog.tumblr.com/
post/150629869120/girls-and-their-frene-
mies  
TED Talk 
Parents’ roles in guiding our teens on 
their path toward their successful futures:
http://www.ted.com/talks/julie_lyth-
cott_haims_how_to_raise_success-
ful_kids_without_over_parenting?utm_
source=tedcomshare&utm_
medium=referral&utm_campaign=tedspread

Video 
What to do when your daughter comes 
home upset:
http://girlsleadership.org/resources/videos/
daughter-comes-home-upset/ 

Welcome to a new feature in our newsletter. 
The intent of this space is to provide infor-
mation to families that you may find helpful 
as you journey through the adolescent years 
with your daughter(s). Each month, we will 
share three items for your consideration. 
There may be a link to a TED Talk, an 
article, a short video, or a book. Our hope is 
that you will find these links beneficial and 
supportive to your role as parents/guardians 
in the increasingly complex teen years. 

Mrs. Carol-Ann Swayzie (van Es ’80)

Study Skills Evening
strategy-packed evening! Plan to attend with 
your daughter for maximum benefit. 

Ms. Carol Hryniuk-Adamov ‘72 is a 
Certified Reading Clinician with Clinical 
Support Services in the Winnipeg School 
Division. She is the on-call reading clinician 
for SMA - providing collaborative support 
to our staff and providing us with  
opportunities like this study skills session. 
She is also a St. Mary’s alumna and the 

mother of two SMA grads.

Ms. Carmen Bergeron is a Social Worker 
with Clinical Support Services in the Win-
nipeg School Division. She has been working 
in the field of Child/Adolescent Mental 
Health for more than 10 years, and has been 
collaborating closely with SMA students and 
staff for several years.

For grades 7 to 12 students and their 
families
Wednesday, October 26, 2016 
 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.
Durocher Library
Ms. Carol Hryniuk-Adamov ‘72 (Certi-
fied Reading Clinician) and Ms. Carmen 
Bergeron (School Social Worker) will 
provide practical suggestions for fostering 
strong study habits and reducing anxiety at 
school and in the home. Do not miss this 
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Every month the Mission Club will focus 
on charities and organizations started by 
or supported by the Sisters of the Holy 
Names of Jesus and Mary:
October: Rossbrook House
November: Villa Rosa
December: we will continue a long held 
tradition of preparing Christmas Gift Bags 
for the people that come to the Immaculate 
Conception Drop-In Centre. 
January: Holy Names House of Peace
February: Holy Names school and students 
in Lesotho Africa.

This year our outstanding leadership team 
includes Sidona Alem, Madison Maurice, 
Amber Reichardt, Kiara Calista, Trang 
Dinh, Soomin Han, Sam Furgale, Leah 
Handford, Mary McCarvill, Isabella Geith, 
and Katarina Stipanovic who bring amazing 
planning skills that will help organize all the 
activities of the St. Mary’s Academy Mission 
Club.   

Mission Club
Ms. Teresa Uruski and Ms. Dawn Bohonos 
Mission Club Advisors

One day during each of the aformentioned 
months the Mission Club will host a school 
wide ‘Colour Day’ where all students have 
the option to donate a toonie and wear 
relaxed apparel for the day (instead of their 
uniform).
 
If you would like to make a donation to 
any of the organizations supported by the 
Mission Club, please contact Ms. Uruski at 
turuski@smamb.ca.

“Happiness Is”…. being hard at work 
mounting this year’s Grades 7-12 Drama 
Production of “You’re a Good Man, 
Charlie Brown”, based on the beloved 
cartoon by Charles Schulz. Sets are being 
built, banners are being painted, music 
is being learned, scenes are being staged, 
costumes and wigs are being made and the 
list goes on! We already have 100+ students 
involved in the production, and our teams 
just keep on growing; what a blessing! We 
hope to see you there!   
Showtimes 
- Thursday, December 1 at 7:00 p.m.
- Friday, December 2 at 7:00 p.m.
- Saturday, December 3 at 2:00 p.m.
 

Tickets 
Cost: $15.00 each
Available on Tuesday, November 1st from  
stmarysacademy.mb.ca

Ms. Laura Davey ’05 

From the Charism and Mission Office
Mary. In order to understand Charism and 
Mission, we need to know the story – the 
person and people who have shared their 
gifts in a particular way with the church 
and the world. To that end, this year in the 
newsletters I will share with you informa-
tion about Mother Marie-Rose Durocher 
so that all of us can continue to deepen our 
knowledge and broaden our perspective. 
 
Early Life of the Foundress of the Sisters of 
the Holy Names of Jesus and Mary
Mother Marie-Rose, born Eulalie Durocher, 
on October 6th 1811, in St. Antoine- sur la 
Richelieu, Quebec to Genevieve and Olivier 
Durocher. She was their tenth child. The 

Durocher family 
was generous, faith 
filled and economi-
cally blessed. They 
were very proud of 
their French heri-
tage and they were 
a well-respected 
family in the com-
munity. There was 
another child born 
after Eulalie, who unfortunately died shortly 
after birth and so she was considered the 
baby of the family.  
 
More information about Mother Marie-Rose 
will follow in the next newsletter. Addition-
ally, you can go to the following website to 
find out more: www.snjm.org/en/aboutus/
our-history/foundress

Greetings and Happy Autumn! It is a won-
derful time to look outside and marvel at 
God’s creation and remember how blessed 
we are, and at the same time conscious of a 
world that is in so much need of hope.  
 
At our Mother Marie-Rose Mass on Octo-
ber 6th, Fr. Mike Koryluk spoke of Mother 
Marie-Rose as a woman who saw the world 
with eyes of hope. She was a remarkable 
woman who has left a legacy to be proud of.  
During Mother Marie-Rose week, 
I had the pleasure of visiting all of the 
Grades 7, 8 and 9 classes and sharing with 
them a bit of her story and the beginnings 
the Sisters of the Holy Names of Jesus and 

Sr. Michelle Garlinski ’88

Dramatic Arts Performance

Keepsake Ornament 
Available for sale at the shows

2016
front back
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On Wednesday, November 2, 2016, Grade 
9 students across the province will spend the 
day at a work place, job shadowing a par-
ent, relative or neighbour. SMA is pleased 
to support this opportunity as part of our 
Grade 9 career exploration program. 

Our mission is to nurture partnerships 
among schools, businesses and communi-
ties, and to encourage caring adults to share 
their expertise, talents and resources with 
students. This day provides a positive learn-
ing opportunity for students which is both 
informative and exciting. Students will have 
a chance to reflect on their experience in 

Take Our Kids to Work Day
Ms. Teresa Uruski

light of exploring their own career interests. 
During the 1st week in October, students 
were provided with information and permis-
sion letters for Take Our Kids to Work 
Day. Please review these handouts and have 
your daughter return the signed permission 
form to her Career Development Class on 
either Oct 18th, 19th or 20th.
 
If you have any questions, please contact 
Ms. Uruski, Career Counsellor at  
204-477-0244 ext. 263 or by email at
turuski@smamb.ca.

PSAT at SMA
Ms. Teresa Uruski 
On October 19th, Grade 11 students who 
registered at the end of May in Grade 10 will 
have an opportunity to write the PSAT. The 
PSAT is a standardized test administered by 
the College Board in the United States and 
SMA has been granted the ability to offer 
this test to our students. The benefits of 
taking the PSAT is to get in practice before 
a student writes the SAT in May/Jun of her 
Grade 11 year or Oct/Nov of her Grade 12 
year. Students currently in Grade 10, who 
have plans to apply to a University in the 
USA, will have an opportunity in May 2017 
to register for the PSAT with Ms. Uruski. 

October 25: Evening of Excellence at the 
U of M (Gr. 11 & 12 students and parents) 
6:30 - 9:00 p.m., Fort Garry Campus: 
University Centre. Register online: http://
umanitoba.ca/student/admissions/uminfo/
evening-of-excellence.html

November 2: National Universities Fair 
at St. John’s Ravenscourt, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. 
Parents are invited. 

November 3: National Universities Fair,  
at Balmoral Hall, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. Parents 
are invited.

November 22: Evening for Future Stu-
dents at U of W. Gr. 11 & 12 and parents. 
6:00 – 9:00 p.m., Riddell Hall. Additional 
details found at: www.uwinnipeg.ca/index/
future-student-night

Key dates for University Planning
Ms. Teresa Uruski

November 29: Scholarships and Finan-
cial Information Evening at SMA. Gr. 11 
students & parents are required to attend. 
Gr. 10 & Gr. 12 students & parents are also 
invited. 7:00 – 9:00 p.m., Alumnae Hall

December 1: Grade 12 only. U of M 
admission application deadline for students 
wishing to apply for the Leader of Tomor-
row Scholarship (requires a nomination 
from SMA and separate scholarship  
application). 

January 15: Grade 12 only. U of M Faculty 
of Music admission application deadline.

February 1: Grade 12 only. U of W admis-
sion application deadline for students wish-
ing to apply to Major scholarships (requires 
a separate scholarship application).

March 1: Grade 12 only.  U of M Early 
Admission Deadline for automatic Entrance 
Scholarship consideration and Offering of 
Admission based on February Gr. 12 marks.

March 1: Grade 12 only. U of W Early 
Admission Deadline for automatic Special 
Entrance Scholarship consideration based 
on final June Gr. 12 marks. 
Students interested in applying to post-
secondary schools in Canada or the USA 
should consult the website of that school 
for details on application deadlines before 
the end of October and/or see Ms. Uruski 
ASAP for assistance. 

During the months of October and Novem-
ber, Ms. Uruski will be meeting individually 
with each Grade 12 student to review post-
secondary plans and admission require-
ments. Individual meetings with Grade 11 
Students will begin in late November and 
continue until the end of February. 

Campus Ministry
ongoing ministries will start up again in the 
next few weeks. These events allow students 
to share their gifts and talents with our  
community:
Service Fair 
We were pleased to host our annual Service 
Fair on Oct 13, showcasing agencies and 
organizations with service opportunities.
Harvest Thursday 
We participate in Harvest Thursday, helping 
out at the Unitarian Universalist Church (a 
Winnipeg Harvest satellite distribution loca-

tion), on Thursdays beginning October 20. 
Justice Walking (J-Walking) 
Aimed at our Grade 11 students, we will be 
looking for applicants to commit to helping 
at The Welcome Home once a month from 
November to May. 
A Monthly Service (AMS) 
AMS will start at the end of this month. We 
help at various locations around the city in-
cluding: IRCOM, Villa Rosa and The Angel 
Squad for Misericordia Health Center.
Wednesday Morning Mass/Prayer
Wednesday morning prayer began Oct 12 
and takes place each Wednesday at 8:00 a.m. 
in Holy Names Chapel. Everyone Welcome!

It is hard to believe that we are already into 
the middle of October!  We have had much 
to be thankful for this fall. We have been 
able to connect and build community with 
students through Youthleader, Grade 9 
Welcome night, Grade 7 Camp and school 
wide masses. We shared breakfast together 
at our first Breakfast Club meeting and look 
forward to many more. As we begin to get 
into the routine for the year many of our 

Mrs. Joanne Steeves (Weight ’90)
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Cross Country Rhyan Boucher, Winnie Carey, Cadence 
Christie, Reese Chuback, Elyssa Cortes
Nuga Daria, Maia Ehmann, Talia Kantautas
Brooke Oxenforth, Emily Shippam,
Caitlyn Willison.
Senior Team 
The Senior Cross Country Team ran very 
well this year finishing second in the Pem-
bina Trails Athletic Association finals and 
winning the Athletics Manitoba Milk Cross 
Country Challenge. Unfortunately, the 
Manitoba High School Athletic Association-

Junior Team
The Junior Cross Country Team competed 
very well, winning both the Pembina Trails 
Athletic Association Championsip and the 
Athletics Manitoba Milk Cross Country 
Challenge. 
JV Cross Country Team Members:
Ayomide Akinola, Emma Anderson, 

Provincial Championship in Thompson/
Nelson House, scheduled for Oct 11, had to 
be postponed due to heavy snowfall. 
Senior Cross Country Team Members:
Tristan Chambers, Ainsley Cameron, Emma 
Haight, Claire Healey, Alexandria Koltek, 
Adara LePage, Emily Leskiw, Amanda Lud-
low, Ashley Manaigre, Madison Maurice, 
Alyssa Moon, Casey Nelson, Sophia Partyka
Audino Selina, Katarina Stipanovic, Sierra 
Sutherland, Ella Thomson, Jessica Tsai, 
Sarah Watson.

Mr. Demetro Danyluk

Dates to Note

October 2016
November 2016 December 2016

We are now 6 weeks into jumping, diving, 
spiking, serving and passing in the 2016 
volleyball season. Seven teams, composed of 
90 athletes, are training hard and practicing 
with much enthusiasm and dedication.

Grade 7
The Grade 7 athletes participated in their 
first Development Tournament on Oct 12 at 
Westdale Junior High. SMA athletes Jenna 
Cross and MacKenzie DeiCont (Grade 
12), Tristan Chambers and Nicole Kaneski 
(Grade 11) as well as Anna Maidment and 
Sarah Dennehy (Grade 10) are committed 
to coaching and supporting these two teams. 
Three more developmental tournaments 
take place Oct 25, Nov 7 and Nov 24. 

The Grade 7 Traveling team, coached by 
Mrs. Jen O’Leary will compete in league 
play which began successfully on Oct 5.  
Grade 8
The Grade 8 team with coach/teacher Mr. 
Lorne Hess and SMA alumna Sydney 

2013 Walk for Cancer

Volleyball Loewen ’14 have been practicing hard and 
are looking forward to their upcoming 
league play on Mondays and Wednesdays.  
They brought home the Gold Medal at the 
General Wolfe Tournament on Oct 1.   
Grade 9
The Grade 9 team, with volunteer coaches 
and alumnae Amy Downs ’10 and Ellen 
Enns ’10 began their season with a tourna-
ment at MBCI where they finished on 
the Consolation side. League play began 
Oct 4 and the team will continue to work 
towards another Pembina Trails Athletic 
Association league championship. League 
games are Tuesdays and Thursdays.  
Junior Varsity
The Junior Varsity team, coached by 16 
year SMA coaching veteran Leanne Leskiw, 
and Amelia Duncan, is currently involved 
in league play with the West Winnipeg 
Athletic Conference. They have competed 
in three tournaments at Miles Mac, MBCI 
and Westwood. The team will be host the 
SMA Invitational Tournament on October 
14-15. This team is currently ranked #10 
by the Manitoba High School Athletic 
Association.

Varsity
The Varsity team with coach/teacher Mrs. 
Christine Rewniak and long-time SMA 
coach Tom Falconer are currently ranked 
#1 for High School teams in the Province 
(ranked by the Manitoba High School Ath-
letic Association). The team began their sea-
son with a trip to Orlando, FL where they 
competed in the KSA High School Event at 
the ESPN Wide World of Sports Complex, 
finishing with 5 wins and 3 losses. The team 
brought home Gold in the Lord Selkirk 
Tournament on October 1.  League play 
continues on Mondays and Wednesdays.

October volleyball schedules can be found 
www.stmarysacademy.mb.ca/home/acad-
emy_life/athletics. 

Congratulations to all teams on a fabulous 
start to the season!  Thank you to all the 
volunteer coaches for offering your time and 
talent.   

For more information on any of our activi-
ties, please contact Jen O’Leary, Adriane 
McElrea or Demetro Danyluk at  
204-477-0244.

Mrs. Jen O’Leary (Heywood ’85)

14-15 SMA JV Volleyball Tournament

20 Junior Dance
21 No Classes
26 Study Strategies Evening

17 Deadline to switch to Essential Math
18 Burning Bright Speaker Series

28 Dismissal at 12:35 p.m.

6 International Day

10 Remembrance Day Assembly at 11:35 a.m.
11 No Classes: Remembrance Day
15 Gr. 8 & 9 HPV Immunizations

1 Picture Retakes

19 Cocktails on the Crescent

2 Take Our Kids to Work Day

24 Dismissal at 12:35 p.m.

8 Dismissal at 2:30 p.m. (Faculty Mtg)

16 Report Card Distribution

24 Student/Parent/Teacher Conferences: 1:40 to 8:00 p.m.

25 Student/Parent/Teacher Conferences: 1:40 to 5:00 p.m.
25 No Classes

29 Scholarship Info. Evening

8 No Classes: Feast of the Immaculate Conception

6 Gift Bags from the Heart Assembly

16 Mid-Year Assessments
15 Mid-Year Assessments: Flex Day

19 Mid-Year Assessments

6 Parents’ Guild Christmas Party

22 Advent to Christmas Service: 11:35 a.m.
20 Christmas Cafe: 3:30 to 6:30 p.m.

22 Last Day of Classes: Christmas Break

4 December Celebration and Christmas Tea 
All welcome

1, 2, 3 You’re a Good Man Charlie Brown
2 Colour Day supporting Villa Rosa

7 Immaculate Conception Mass

9 No Classes: Staff Retreat
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Durocher Library
Ms. Sheryl Chongva and Ms. Kelsey Jennings

Burning Bright Speaker Series
The SMA community is invited to our first 
Burning Bright Speaker Series of this school 
year on Tue, Oct 18. We are thrilled to 
have Sr. Lesley Sacouman ’63, SNJM join 
us to share her thoughts on the topic of 
“The Transformative Power of Mercy.” We 
encourage parents to bring their daughters 
to experience an enriching evening which 
will speak to the Holy Father’s Year of 
Mercy and SMA’s People of Hope. For more 
information, go to www.stmarysacademy.
mb.ca/home/events/burning_bright_speak-
er_series/ 
An Evening at the Academy-Igniting Hope
Tickets for the 2017 An Evening at the  

Speed Dating with Books 
Through collaboration with a number of 
teachers and library staff, our grade 10 
students had an opportunity to experience 
Speed Dating with Books during the last 2 
weeks of September. Books from a number 
of genres were pulled and displayed on the 
library tables. When the girls first came 
in, they had only 1 minute to pick a table, 
and the same amount of time to pick out a 
book. After they had chosen a ‘date’, they 
spent 3 minutes getting to know them - 
only to do it all over again when their time 
was up. The girls got to experience reading 
in a new way and enjoyed the change of 
pace. 

Academy-Igniting Hope on January 28, 2017 
are going quickly! We are one week into 
ticket sales and are already over 80% sold. 
Parents are encouraged to join with others 
in your daughter’s grade to arrange a table. 
If you wish to purchase tickets or a table, 
please visit the event page at  
www.stmarysacademy.mb.ca/home/events/
an_evening_at_the_academy.

Thank you to the community for your 
ongoing support of the SMA Bursary Fund, 
which is the recipient of proceeds from both 
aformentioned events. Feel free to contact 
me if you have any questions or wish to 
purchase tickets, 204-478-6030 or  
gvandemosselaer@smamb.ca.

Cocktails
on theCrescent

wine, beer, appetizers, dessert 
live and silent art auctions

Sat, Nov 19, 2016
7:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m.
Art Auction at 9:30 p.m. 

Cash Bar 
2nd Floor, St. Mary’s Academy 

Tickets: $50.00 each, available from 
Amy Houston at ahouston@smamb.ca

Samples of art for auction available at stmarysacademy.mb.ca

International Day
Thank you for supporting the International 
Day Cash Raffle that is currently underway.  
The funds raised are used to enhance school 
programs, extra curricular activities and 
purchase equipment for our girls. Please 
plan to attend International Day on Sunday, 
November 6.  Mass at 10:30 a.m., and pa-
vilions open at 11:30 a.m. serving an array 
of tasty cultural dishes for lunch. 

A notable African proverb says, “it takes a 
village to raise a child.” As parents we know 
there is great truth in this statement. On 
September 22 the Guild hosted its second 
After School Special event for all new parents.  
It was an occasion of appetizers, wine and 
socializing followed by a fun scavenger hunt 
throughout the school. It was also a time 
for parents to make connections with their 
SMA community.  

Register online to volunteer
For new and returning parents, please 
complete your volunteer registration online- 
go to stmarysacademy.mb.ca and click on 
‘Parents’ and follow the prompts. Sign up to 
suit your schedule. Volunteer once or lots!

Parents’ Guild Christmas Party
Please mark your calendars for the Guild 
Christmas Party taking place on Tuesday, 
December 6. Again this year, Foods and 
Nutrition teacher Mrs. Deb May, will treat 
us to a cooking demonstration. Watch for 
more information. Hope to see you then!

From the Parents’ Guild
Mrs. Candace Partyka

From the Advancement Office
Ms. Georgine Van de Mosselaer ’83

Corner Store Hours 
Monday through Friday  
12:30 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. 

 
Methods of Payment Accepted 

Cash and cheques

New at the Corner Store and  
available for order until  

November 6, 2016
 

Cost: $75 each  
(personalization available for a fee)

Order forms available  
at the Corner Store

Corner StoreSM
A

SMA Varsity Fleece Jacket 

Hosted by the SMA Alumnae Association
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Mother Marie-Rose Week

Homecoming

Walk For Cancer

Cross Country Teams

Visit www.smaphotos.ca for more photos


